

K.P.C PUBLIC SCHOOL, KHARGHAR ASSESSMENT - I 2023-24

GRADE:VIII MARKS :50 SUBJECT: SST TIME: 2 HRS

	\mathbf{S}	ECTION A		
This Question comprise	s Multiple Choice type	questions one mark	each: (20 M)	
1. Fill in the blanks:	-	_		
The demand of indigo wa	as affected by the discov	ery of		
A. Synthetic dyes	B. Woad	C. Blue colour	D. None of these	
2. Haidar Ali was the ru	ıler of			
A. Bengal	B. Bombay	C. Delhi	D. Mysore	
3. Which is not a source	e of describing history?	•		
A. Diaries of the people		B. Conversation between two people		
C. Accounts of pilgrims and travellers		D. Autobiographies of important personalities		
4. There are two statem	ents as Assertion(A) ar	nd Reason (R). Mark	your answer as per the codes	
provided below:				
Assertion (A)-The Cons	titution usually contain	ns rules that ensure t	hat minorities are not excluded	
from anything that is ro	outinely available to the	e majority.		
Reason (R)-Indian Con	stitution guarantees the	e right to equality to	all persons	
A. A is correct but R is w				
B. A is wrong but R is co	orrect			
C. Both A and R are true	and R is the correct exp	lanation of A.		
D. Both A and R are true		-		
5. Which one of these w	as annexed on the basi		•	
A. Punjab	B. Awadh	C. Satara	D. Hyderabad	
6. Identify the odd one				
A. Rock dams, Mulching	·	arthquake		
B. Ponds, lakes, sea, and	river.			
C. Land, soil, water and				
D. Legislature, executive	• •			
			ng two-wheelers because	
A. Sikhs are very powerf		They do not obey gove	rnment rules	
C. They look handsome is	1 0			
D. Wearing a pagri is a v				
	ents as Assertion(A) ar	nd Reason (R). Mark	your answer as per the codes	
provided below:				
Assertion (A)- Time and	d technology are two in	nportant factors that	can change substances into	
resources				
* *	0	to the needs of the p	eople. People themselves are the	
most important resource				
A. A is correct but R is w	•			
B. A is wrong but R is co				
C. Both A and R are true	1			
D. Both A and R are true	but R is not the correct	explanation of A.		
9. Match the following:				
1. INC - a) fixing				
2. Germany - b) plant	•	•		
3. Indigo - c) India	_			
4. Vat - d) Hitler				
A. 1-a, 2-b, 3-d, 4-c		C. 1-d, 2-b, 3-a,	4-c D. 1-b, 2-a, 3-c, 4-d	
10. Soil is made up of _				

A. Organic matters 11. What is CITES?	B. Minerals	C. Weathered rocks	D. All of these
A. Conservation on Intern	national Trade in Endange	ered Species	
B. Convention on Interna	9	-	
C. Cooperation on Intern		=	
D. Conservation of Interr	_	<u> </u>	
	_	ime to get renewed is calle	ed
A. Resource depletion	cruity und giving them to	B. Resource conservation	
C. Resource pollution		D. None of these	1
13. Secularism means th	nat the state promotes	B. None of these	
A. One Religion	B. No Religion	C Roth (A) and ((B) D. None of these
$\boldsymbol{\varepsilon}$	to increase the area und	` /	(b) D. None of these
•		orb carbon dioxide from th	a atmogrhara
•			le aunosphere
C. Forest help in raising t		D. All of these	
15. Rani Channamma v		C. W.	D 4
•	Bombay	C. Kittur	D. Agra
	opean trading companie	s to India?	
A. Cheap and fine quality			
	oves, cardamom, and cinn	amon	
C. All of the above			
D. None of these			
17. Which one of the fol	lowing method is the mo	ost appropriate to check s	soil erosion on steep slopes?
A. Shelter belts	B. Mulching	C. Terrace cultivation D.	None of the above
18. Which one of the fol	llowing is a human-made	e resource?	
A. Medicines to treat can		B. Spring water	
C. Tropical forests		D. All of these	
19. Which one is a corr	ect statement with regai	rd to Saudi Arabia?	
A. Non-Muslims can gatl			
B. Non-Muslims cannot l			
C. They can live in their			
D. None of the above	5		
20. Which one was not a	a trading company?		
A. The Portuguese	~ ·	C. The French D.	The Japanese
in the following	D. The Daten	e. The French 2.	The vapanese
	SF	CTION B	
This Question comprise		pe questions two marks ea	ach•
(6M)	s very short Answer ty	pe questions two marks ea	acii.
	y common property resou	roa?	
22. Define the term "Blue		ice:	
23. What are Directive Pr	-	CTIONIC	
		CTION C	(O.M.)
- <u>-</u>	·	estions three marks each:	(9 M)
24. What are the objectiv			
	he Mahalwari system and	permanent settlement.	
OR			
<u>-</u>		the Diwani of the Compan	ıy.
26. How is India a Parlia	mentary form of Governn	nent?	
	CT	CTION D	
This Question comprise			(E NA
	es Long Answer type que		(5 M)
	National Park and Biosph	ere Keserve.	
OR		1100 0 1	1. 1 0
in what way was the adm	inistration of the Compar	ny different from that of Inc	nan rulers?

SECTION E

This Question comprises Case Study Based Questions six marks:

(6 M)

1

28. Read the source given below and answer the question that follows:

Mona had a nightmare. She dreamt that all the water on the earth had dried up and all the trees cutdown. There was no shade and nothing to eat or drink. People were suffering and roaming arounddesperately looking for food and shade. She told her mother about the dream. "Amma can this reallyhappen?" she asked. "Yes," Amma replied. Using resources carefully and giving them time to get renewed is called resource conservation. Balancing the need to use resources and also conserve them for the future called sustainable development. There are many ways of conserving resources. Each person cancontribute by reducing consumption, recycling and reusingthings. Ultimately it makes a difference because all our lives are linked. "I am going to be very careful not to waste paper," said Jessy. "Many trees are cut down to make paper," she explained. "I will see that electricity is not wasted in myhouse," shouted Mustafa. "Electricity comes from water and coal."

- 28. 1. Where does electricity come from?
- 28. 2. What is meant by sustainable development?

 1 28. 3. What is called Resource Conservation?

29. Read the source given below and answer the question that follows: The legend of Tipu

Kings are often surrounded by legend and their powers glorified through folklore. Here is a legend about Tipu Sultan who became the ruler of Mysore in 1782. It is said that once he had a French friend. There he came face to face with a tiger. His gun did not work and his dagger fell to the ground. He battled with the tiger unarmed until he managed to reach down and pick up the dagger. Finally he was able to kill the tiger in the battle. After this he came to be known as the "Tiger of Mysore". He had the image of the tiger on his flag.

29. 1. What does the legend about Tipu Sultan glorify?29. 2. When did Tipu Sultan become the ruler of Mysore?

SECTION F

This Question comprises Map Skilled Based questions one mark each:

(4 M)

30. On an outline map of India locate and label any 4 of the following with suitable symbols.

- 1. Any one area not under the British rule
- 2. Mysore
- 3. Bengal
- 4. Kolkata
- 5. Delhi